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Notice of Public Meeting

The members of the Highland Downtown Development Authority will be attending the Highland Township Board
of Trustees public meeting on Monday, February 3rd at 6:30 PM. The meeting will take place at 205 N. John Street,
Highland, MI. They will be present to show their support for the proposed partnership between the Highland
Station Boardwalk Project and Highland Township.

For any questions, please contact our office at 248-887-7200.
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